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           Term Four 2024 
 

We hope this finds you happily in full swing of the Easter break and that you are being afforded some 

rest. 
 

It’s one of my favourite times of the year when the days get longer, there’s a little more sunshine and 

we can get outside more regularly….we’re all looking forward to more picnic snacks and running on 

the grass. 
 

The children had a busy term 4 preparing for Easter and joining together in an all consuming fortnight 

of Pokémon! All ages absolutely loved it!  

 

We’re also delighted to Welcome Mrs Carol Franklin to our team. Carol has joined us as a member of 
bank staff and has already been fantastic slotting in when needed in term 4. She’s a firm believer in 
play and loves all things crafty - a big hit with the kids already! 
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